
APRIL 30th 2021

ONLY TWO MEETINGS LEFT

The last PAC general meeting of the year is on Tuesday, May 4th at 6:30pm. Our Annual General Meeting

is on Tuesday, June 1st at 6:30pm. A year-end financial report will be presented and we will elect an

executive team to serve for the 2021-2022 school year. All parents and caregivers of LR students are part of

the PAC and are encouraged to attend. The Zoom link (below) is the same for both meetings.

MEETING LINK: https://bit.ly/3lpUHYp

JOIN THE PAC EXECUTIVE TEAM
Our PAC executive team is elected each year at our AGM and serves for a term of one school year. Our

bylaws state we shall elect a President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary, and DPAC Rep. Any parent or

guardian of a child who will be a LR student during the 2021-2022 school year is eligible to be nominated.

The only exception is that “no elected official of School District #36 or the Ministry of Education shall hold an

executive position.”

Please read through the nominations form for a description of each role. In addition to the elected roles, there

are also appointed positions that work closely with the executive team. If you have any questions regarding

the roles or eligibility, please email us: latimerroadpac@gmail.com

NOMINATIONS FORM: https://forms.gle/H9eVprg9S6NfzjcF9

CONTACT US: latimerroadpac@gmail.com

MINUTES & FINANCIALS: PAC Public Documents
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